

SEJM OF THE REPUBLIC OF POLAND

SENATE OF THE REPUBLIC OF POLAND

Warsaw, 26th September 2011

Dear Mr Cash,

We would like to thank you for your letter concerning your participation in the Troika meeting of COSAC on 2 October. We do hope that you will be able to attend it.

Regarding the nomination procedure for the post of Permanent Member of the COSAC Secretariat, we would like to underline that for the Polish Presidency it is a matter of the utmost importance to ensure the transparency and objectivity of the process. Therefore, we would suggest that you have an observer role both during the interviews and a decision-making process.

Enclosed you will find the Presidency proposal for the nomination procedure that will be also circulated among all COSAC delegations.

We are looking forward to meeting you.

Yours sincerely,

Stanisław Rakoczy

Chairman of the European Union Affairs Committee of the Seim of the Republic of Poland

Edmund Wittbrodt

Chairman of the European Union Affairs Committee of the Senate of the Republic of Poland

Mr William Cash

Chair of European Scrutiny Committee

of the House of Commons